
From: Ashley Benteman
Date: April 28, 2019
Subject: [MAARS] Re: MAARS April Fox Hunt

Good Evening Everyone,

I'm so happy to report that our April fox hunt went well. We had seven people come to participate including two from Emporia! 

I would like to say a special thank you to Dave Mills, KD0AZG, and Jason Johnson, KB0EOD, for their help with planning and 
hiding the foxes!!

The first fox was hidden at the stone house by Goodnow park in between some tree trunks.
 



The second fox was hidden at Fairmont park in some bushes disguised as McDonalds trash.  



 

Thank you everyone for participating!

Also, this fox hunt went so well that we are already planning the next one. So pay attention to your email for more information 
soon!  

73s,
Ashley
KE0IQV

==========================================

From: Ashley Benteman



Date: Sat, Apr 27, 2019
Subject: MAARS April Fox Hunt

Good Morning!

The MAARS Fox Hunt will be TOMORROW!

Meeting at the Manhattan High School Parking Lot will begin at 2:30 pm where the frequency of the first 
fox will be given out. Transmission of the foxes will begin at 3 pm. Once you find the first fox, please take a 
picture as proof to get the second fox's frequency. There will be a MAARS member in the vicinity of the fox 
that will give you the next frequency. Then the hunt is on for the last fox! 

The first person to find both foxes will get bragging rights as well as a very coveted plaque to go in your 
ham shack!

Hope to see you all there!

73s,
Ashley
KE0IQV

==========================================

From: Ashley Benteman
Date: Wed, Apr 24, 2019
Subject: MAARS April Fox Hunt

Good Evening Everyone,

The MAARS Fox Hunt will be this Sunday, April 28th at 3 pm in Manhattan. There will be an initial 
staging area starting at 2:30 pm in the Manhattan High School Parking lot, 2100 Poyntz Avenue, 
Manhattan, KS 66502. There we will have a sign up sheet as well as pictures of the foxes. We will also 
announce the frequency of the first fox with the transmitting starting at 3 pm. Then the hunt is on! You will 
need to find the first fox to get the frequency for the second transmitter. Also please bring along your cell 
phone to take picture evidence that you have found the fox so we can leave the transmitter undisturbed for 
the next hunter.


